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Camden Planning Department. 

17th March 2022 

8 The Priors East Heath Road NW3 see also 2021/2574/P 

Dear Sirs, 

We enclose the application for the changing of the windows in the flat overlooking the internal 

lightwells. We previously submitted an application for changing the external windows to the flat which 

was granted under permitted development 2021/2574/P. It was considered not falling within the 

meaning of development as set out in the planning act 1990. The replacing like for like of the inner 

windows should similarly fall within the same category. 

We thus feel a certificate should be granted. The like for like are the same sections save for rebates for 

draft seals and a deeper rebate for double glazed units in the same way the previous application was 

proposed and accepted. 

If you have any queries or wish to discuss the proposal further please contact the writer. 

 

Nicholas Norden. 

  


